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President's Corner: Love with No Sharp 
Edges 

It takes expansion and contraction, and the rolling out our own sharp 

edges so that we can love wholly and completely. 

Click to read more ›› 
 

 

  

Women’s Federation for World Peace 
Celebrates Black History Month 

Women’s Federation for World Peace (WFWP) has traditionally and 

continues to honor Black History month as acknowledged in February 

each year. 

Click to read more ›› 
 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Join us on February 10, 2024 at  8PM EST for the next online 
HerStory Award. 
  
Click to Learn More... 

 

 



 

 

  

Come to the next Global Women's Peace Network Webinar on 
Religion and Spirituality: What is the Destination on February 22, 
2024 at 8 PM EST. 
  
Click to Learn More... 

 

 

Want to see our upcoming events nationwide? Click here ›› 

 

 

 

  

Architects of Our Love: The Power of 
Listening with Empathy 

Attendees gathered to explore strategies for enhancing family 

bonds through improved communication. 

Click to read more ›› 
 

 

  

“Small in Number, Very Big in Heart: WFWP 
Maine Fundraise for Schools of Africa 

Patsy taught us an African song while drumming her djembe. 

Everyone had a chance to sing and dance along. 

Click to read more ›› 
 

 

  

Expand with the Challenges and Enjoy the 
Adventure: HerStory Award 

The first National HerStory of the year featured three women who 

inspired the audience with their stories of the joys, challenges, and 

adventures of service work. 

Click to read more ›› 
 

 

  
 

  

We'd love to hear from you. 

Have any thoughts or ideas to share about our newsletter? We've love your feedback! Send 

them our way at wfwp.newsletter@ gmail,com. 
 

 

     

 

 

Our Contact Information 
Women's Federation for World Peace USA 
481 8th Avenue, Suite 608 
New York, NY 10001 
www,wfwp,us  

 

 

  

 
 

 

 


